
 

General information. 
Please name all your child’s belongings, including water bottles 

and snack tubs. Lost property will be put out on the table as 

you come in through the side gate.  

 

Phonics Corner 
Find some silly rhymes with your child  - A fox in socks, a rab-

bit habbit (!) Potter like an Otter.. Bobbin like a Robin.  Hedge-

hog? Squirrel? Owl? Ladybird?. 

 

Picking up Time 
Please inform the school if you are running late for pick up. If 

we are not informed your child will be taken to Yorkie’s and 

you will incur a charge. 

 

 

 Welcome back to parents and 
children that were here with us 
last year and a pleasant welcome 
to our new starters and their par-
ents. The year is off to a good 
start and most of our children 
 have already settled in and get-

ting really involved in their learning journey. 

Good News!!! We have a new reading corner 
that the children are excited to explore. We are 
doing a project on chicks !!! This is in line with 
our new group name so that the children will 
know a little more about chicks e.g. where they 
come from, what they grow into, eat, sleep etc. 
We will need parents input to talk to your child 
about chicks, read to them and if possible get 
them to visit some chicks. 
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Forest School Sessions 
Forest School is to begin shortly. Two 

groups at a time will be attending for a 

4 week block, starting with 

the Ladybirds and Robins. 

These sessions will start on Wednesday 

2nd February and continue for 9th Feb, 

23rd Feb and 9th March.   Please en-

sure your child arrives at nursery 

ready for their FUN morning of Forest 

School with warm layered clothing, 

coat, hat and gloves.  Labelled items 

would be useful!  

Other groups will be informed of their 

dates nearer their time. 

  11th Feb Open Day 

14th –18th 
Feb 

Half Term 

  

Diary Dates 

 

Spring term Wellbeing at York Road. 

This half term we will be reading 'Arabella and her friends at the 

seaside'. with your children. This is a lovely story about Arabella 

appreciating a playdate with her friends. Through this story we 

will begin to talk to and help your children understand what 

Mummies and Daddies do for them, how it makes them feel, fa-

vorite things they like to do and what they are grateful for. 

What you can do at home - You can chat with your child about 

things you enjoy doing with them, how it makes you feel, what 

you are grateful for. You can then encourage your child to talk 

about what they like, enjoy, how they feel and what they are 

grateful/thankful/enjoy/like - use words that your child will un-

derstand. 

As a family - try thinking about daily gratefuls.. 

Most of all include spending just five minutes calm time together 

each day. 

                      

 

       ‘Alice in Wonder Land and Valentines Day'. 

   (Yorkies) 

 
You can book the whole week, a 

morning or as many sessions as you 

would like.  

The club runs from 8am-6pm.  

To book email: 

yorkiesdaycare@hotmail.com  


